PROJECT INFORMATION

PUBLIC ART TREATMENT – HUNT CRESCENT/BEACH ROAD ROUNDABOUT
The roundabout and surrounding area at the junction of Hunt Crescent and Beach Road, Christies Beach will be the site for a new public art opportunity during 2019/20. Qualified public artists will be invited to respond to an artist brief. 
This project will be managed through councils Public Art Framework. An Onkaparinga Public Art Reference Team will be formed to shortlist interested artists. This team will include representatives from the Christies Beach Primary School and the Christies Beach Business and Tourism Association. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is anticipated that an artist brief will be open for submissions early 2020shortlisting to occur in February 2020..
Council will keep any traffic disruptions during the artwork installation phase to a minimum. At this stage, with the art outcome unknown there is no traffic management information available.
Any traffic management updates will be posted on this page, councils Facebook page and communicated through the Business and Tourism Association.
	For more information please contact Jane Vergou, Public Art Project Officer on 8384 0666 or at mail@onkaparinga.sa.gov.au 




